

Dear Souheil.

22. August 2010

Please let us start by introducing ourselves. We are a local scout group under the KFUM scouts in Denmark. We are based in a smaller town called Maaloev (Måløv) just outside Copenhagen. For your information we have obtained your contact details from Steven Mountfield and Dhafer Temimi.

We are writing to you with reference to the international Danish-Tunisian Scout project. We find this project very interesting because we hope, that our group of young scouts can exchange and learn from a relationship group in Tunisia.

The purpose of this initial point of contact is to ask if you can assist us with establishing such contact with a local Tunisian scout group.

We would like to tell more about ourselves. Our group was formed back in 2005, so we are a relatively young entity. Since 2005 and until today we have grown to approximately 40 kids and 8 leaders. 8 of the children are between 12 and 14 years of age. Two of the leaders (the subscribers to this letter) have responsibility for this group of scouts. In addition another 10 children will qualify for this group after the summer vacations 2010.

We hope to be able to establish a dialogue this Spring, in order to have gathered information and understanding of Tunisian scouting before we join SEE 20:10 (the national KFUM jamboree). We hope for a longer relationship, but SEE 20:10 we consider a first milestone for us.

Our contact details are;

Scoutleader Kristin Espedal e-mail: kristin@espedal.dk phone +45 6184 9693

Scoutleader Allan Mikkelsen e-mail: allan@bang-mikkelsen.com phone +45 4013 0508

Best Regards

Kristin and Allan

KFUM Østerhøj-Måløv Group

www.østerhøjmåløv.dk